
Newsletter 

Friday 5th June 

Year 2  

All parents are warmly invited into Class Two this Wednesday, 10th June at 2:15pm to see how the children have 
been using iPads in school to enhance our learning. Refreshments will be provided. Looking forward to seeing lots 

of you there!  

Reception  

A great big well done to all of Reception for their 
fantastic performance in our class assembly. They all 
worked so hard to remember lines and put on their 

biggest voices. We were all very impressed!  

Year 3 

We’re researching Wales as a tourist destination—
another mountainous country! We’ve been making 
mountains out of...biscuits! We are learning about 

how they are formed. 

Year 1 

We have been learning to add and subtract in our heads 
this week using BIG numbers!  Please can all children  

complete their homework to support their leaning. 

Year 5 & Year 6 

On Wednesday, we participated in the “Be A Hero” event at Bishop Auckland College. We took part in climbing, 
dodgeball, an assault course, an obstacle course and blindfolded football. Abigail in Year 5 thought that, “it was 

really fun although tiring and I enjoyed the climbing because it was quite challenging!” 

Year 4  

This week we have been practising division using the “bus 
stop” method. The children doing well but would do even 

better if the could recall their times tables facts more quickly. 
Please can you help, by learning these at home? 

Summer Fair 

The PTA are currently working hard to organise the Summer fair for the afternoon of                 
Wednesday 1st July– straight after sports day. 

Please could you support our fair by sending in the following things: 

        Monday: bring a teddy bear       Thursday: books and toys  

                      Tuesday: bring a bottle               Friday: Bric-a brac    

                                Wednesday: toiletries   Many Thanks for your support!   


